[image: image1.jpg]) Dear Families,

We are very excited to tell you

) about one of our favorite projects
that our class will be involved in this
school year] We will be participating in a

=2 postoard exchange. Using the cards we

receive, the children will review and reinforce reading,

geography, and math skills. ¢

We can’t wait fo receive postcards from family
members and friends from outside of Berlin] Attached
. are five lettars you can send %o friends and family -
‘members explaining the project. £ you would like extra
copies of the lethters, please leh us know. The more
postcards, the better] Also, if your family is going on
vacation, please send our class a postcard and let us know
how much you're enjoying the place you're visiting]

As the postcards arrive, we will bs locating the state
or country the posteard was mailed from and displaying
them on a bulletin board in our classroom. Your friends
or family members can address their postcard directly %o

your child. The children redlly look forward to ga'H::ng the .
mail GVGI"y day]

Please let us know if you have any questions about
this exciting pI"OJGG'H

































































































































































































































































































































































































































































[image: image2.jpg]Dear.

,

You were specially chosen because you are a
friend or family member of

'

s third grade class is participating in
a posteard exchange to help the children review
reading, geography, and math skills. .

We are so excited to receive postcards from
outside of Berlin, New Jersey. We would really
appreciate. it if you could send us a postcard from the
state or country you are in, When we receive.your
postcard, we will read i+, find the state or country
where it ‘came from on our map, and display it on our
bulletin board. The children are all very excited to
receive mail, so the more postcards we receive, the
better] A
If you know someone else that would be
interested in sending us a postcard, please let Them
know! You can mail your posteards directly to:

© Child's ,Znsm

Mrs. Tracie Vitale

Berlin Community School
215 S. Franklin Ave,
Berlin, NT 08009
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